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The Union Of Choice

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN NURSING COUNCIL (SANC)

20-02-2024

PMDS: 2021/22 and 2022/23

Members are aware that the payment of the PMDS for the 2021/22- and 2022/23-financial years is still
outstanding. The employer undertook to present the PSA’s demand of a 0.5% payment for 2012/22 and
0.5% payment for 2022/23 to the Board and the Registrar.

The PSA received a response from the employer, indicating that the Board and the Registrar have not
approved the payment for PMDS for these two financial years. A meeting was held with the employer to
obtain further clarity. It was agreed that the PSA will now proceed to refer the matter to the CCMA. The
PSA has already declared a dispute at the CCMA. The matter will be set down for conciliation.

Members will be informed of developments.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER




